
 Pine River Boat Club
Update

July 19, 2020

I have been informed that the dredging will begin in the early morning 
Monday July 20, that is tomorrow morning. All members are advised that 
trying to navigate the river mouth while dredging is in progress would put 
yourself and the operator in danger. Please do not try to exit or enter the 
mouth while dredging is in operation.

The Fairway buoy or mile marker is now in place. Thanks for this 
installation are to Bill Johnson and the young Mr. Childerose.

The OPP have for many years been responsible for patroling the lake. Since 
Covid-19 we can expect that they will be more active. They are present to 
help us and also to to enforce the safety rules. Please take care while on 
the water. It is a big lake.

Gordon Cale
Secretary
PRBC


